
 
September 13, 2017 
 
SUBJECT:  FAI Route 74 (I-74) 
  Project NHPP-NHS-0074 (326) 
  Section (81-1)R-1 & 81-1(HBR, HBR-1, HBR-2) 
  Rock Island County 
  Contract No. 64E26 
  Item No. 51, September 22, 2017 Letting 
  Addendum C 

 
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 

 
Attached is an addendum to the plans or proposal.  This addendum involves 
revised and/or added material. 
 

1. Replaced the Log of Contractors’ Questions and Responses in the 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION directory on the IDOT web site. 

 
Prime contractors must utilize the enclosed material when preparing their bid 
and must include any changes to the Schedule of Prices in their bid. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

Maureen M. Addis, P.E. 
Engineer of Design and Environment 
 

 
By: Ted B. Walschleger, P. E. 
       Engineer of Project Management 

 
 
cc: Kevin Marchek, Region 2, District 2;  Tim Kell;  D. Carl Puzey; Estimates 
 
 
JW/ck 


